
Parents & Guardians of Seniors- 

The district wants to hold the car parade BUT 

will not be able to do so unless we get 100% 

participation in the liability waiver we are 

sending home this week. Please fill this out 

and get it back to the student office by 

Tuesday, May 12, 2020 

In addition, seniors received letters regarding 

purchasing their Chromebook. If you did not 

receive a letter and are interested in 

purchasing a Chromebook, please  contact the 

student office .  

SENIOR NEWS 

District Survey 

The district would like to know how you feel about the 

services offered by the district throughout the Covid-19 

Stay-at-home school closure. Here is the link to the  

survey. It is also available on the district Facebook page.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLScjE7YOck48YstAbWYz1caq-

UOpEizr00DrSZsrUuRxWBoYxQ/viewform 

2020-21 School Year 

Parents and students are asking questions we cannot 

answer about the 2020-21 school year. The State of 

Wisconsin and Department of Public Instruction are 

in constant conversation about the Badger Bounce 

Back Program and how  it w ill im pact public 

schools. We can’t answer what school will look like 

next year.  

What we can promise you is that we will educate your 

children to the best of our ability as we all work     

together to meet your child’s needs.  

That is why your input on the survey noted above is 

important .  Please take the time to fill it out.  Thank 

you! 

Other Things You Should Know: 

Awards: Virtual Awards Programs are being planned for 

elementary, middle and high school.  Please watch for 

more information!  

Progress Reports: Your child’s progress report will be 

mailed out at the end of this week. Please watch for it! 

Teacher Appreciation Week May 4th—8th:   
Join us in showing appreciation by reaching out to thank 

your son or daughter’s teachers.  

Blood Drive 

On Thursday, May 28, 2020 from 11:30-4:30 the 

Suring Public School District will host an      

American Red Cross Blood Drive!  

With blood donations down and reserves          

depleting, please considering giving blood! 

Contact information:                                        

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/

donation-time 
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